PALO VERDE IRRIGATION DISTRICT

180 W. 14™ AVENUE - BLYTHE, CALIFORNIA 92225-2714
TELEPHONE (760) 922-3144 - FAX (760) 922-8294

PALO VERDE IRRIGATION DISTRICT
OBJECTION TO RIVERSIDE COUNTY, CALIFORNIA
TAX SALE

WHEREAS, Palo Verde Irrigation District has been informed of the proposed Riverside County Tax Sale, No. TC 219
scheduled for April 27, 2023 through May 2, 2023 of certain tax-deeded properties.

WHEREAS, said real properties are located within the District and are subject to liens of unpaid and delinquent assessments
legally levied by the Board of Trustees of the District.

SECTION | — The Palo Verde Irrigation District objects to the sale, by the County of Riverside, of any of the said real
properties described as tax-deeded properties, because of liens of Assessments levied by this Board of Trustees, as described below:

TOTAL AMOUNT DUE TO
Palo Verde Irrigation

SEQ# APN District

287 830-190-012 $492.15

291 836-080-050 $191.22

292 842-041-035 $191.22

293 845-133-020 $247.06

295 848-171-014 $82.00

296 872-282-015 $447.28

SECTION 2 - The Palo Verde Irrigation District requests the Treasurer and Tax Collector of the County of Riverside post the delinquent
amounts due on each said parcel, on the official list of the County.

WITNESS my hand and official seal of said District. : Q

Echard, Manager
Palo Verde Irrigation District
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